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                            SEASONS GREETINGS 
 
        Best Wishes for a wonderful holiday Season.  As we 
complete another year,  the Joslyn Board is happy to 
report the Center is in a good economic state and dues 
will remain the same next year--$50 per person per year 
due Jan. 1.  At the General Meeting held November 9, the 
status of the Center was reviewed, and the existing Board 
was returned for 2024:  David Stiles, President;  Jim 
Majors, Vice President;  Boyd Hogan, 2d Vice President;  
Manya Brett, Secretary;  Joel Cehn, Treasurer;  and Mark 
Kantor, Past President.   Our membership has increased, 
but less than we hoped.  We’re going to be paying special 
attention to that issue next year, and a committee has 
been appointed to focus on increasing membership.   



We’ve made improvements in the refrigeration available 
in our commercial kitchen,  the skylight covers in the 
main hall, and you may have noticed the new decking 
and patio cover in the Lawn Bowls area.  The 
improvements outside were donated by long time 
member (and past Board Member)  Sal Buongiorno in 
honor of his beloved late wife, Mary, and were dedicated 
as “B’s Place”.  Sal saw the improvements completed but 
passed away this November.  They will be greatly missed. 
 
CAMBRIA DANCE AND SOCIAL CLUB 
 
Our HOLIDAY POTLUCK DINNER will be held Wednesday 
December 13 from 5:30 to 8:30p in the Joslyn Main Hall. 
Dance to Live Music!  Dress is comfortable but Festive! 
 
The Potluck will include turkey and gravy, as well as ham.  
Let the hosts know what side dish you’ll bring.  Each side  
Dish should be sufficient for twelve people. 
 
RSVP: JoslynCenter@JoslynRec.org or 805 927-5324 
 
If you’re a member and can’t come, send regrets so we’ll 
know you got the message.  Thanks! 
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CAMBRIA CHORALE 
 
 
 
 

 
  



FISHING CLUB 
 
78 Years young Cambria Fishing Club angler and kayaker 
Jim Pierce navigating off San Clemente Island.  
Congratulations Jim, and Cambria Fishing Club.  Contact 
Michael Verlangieri JoslynCenter@JoslynRec.org for info 
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CAMBRIA LAWN BOWLS CLUB 
 
CLBC will be participating in the Chamber of Commerce 
Hospitality Night on Monday December 4 from 2:30p to 
about 5:00p.  This year the event will be held totally 
during daylight hours.   The Lawn Bowls Club will be open 
and will encourage new membership  with a free 
demonstration/lesson, introduction to the rules, and will 
make a future appointment for interested participants to 
learn the finer points of lawn bowls under the 
supervision of an expert player.  We’ll have sweet treats 
for participants!   Learn what our members already know 
that Lawn bowls is challenging and fun!!  For more 
information contact Jackie Hogan  
joslyncenter@joslynrec.org 
 
SPIRIT DANCE AND DRUM CLUB 
 
Our Full Moon Drumming will take place on Christmas 
Day December 25th starting at 6:30p in the Main Hall.  
Bring family and friends, no experience needed and fun 
for everyone!  Loaner rhythm makers available and bring 
a donation for use of the Center.  Heavy rain cancels. 
Contact Francesca JoslynCenter@JoslynRec.org for more 
information 
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CLEANUP CLUB for December is Rough Writers 
 
Happy Holidays and See You at the Joslyn!  
 
 
 
 
 
 


